
Learning Power of the Week:   Empathy & listening  

- Listen closely to understand what people are really saying  

- Acknowledge the emotions and opinions of others  

- Put yourself in other people’s shoes  

- Offer kindness 

- Get to know one another better  

 Nursery: Olivia 

Reception: Wren 

Year 1: Logan 

Year 2: Fleur 

Year 3: Thea 

Year 4: Lilysue 

Year 5: Polly 

Year 6: Jacob Mc 

 

Well done children, you have shown how you SHINE this week! 
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Summer Term Initiatives 

Attendance 

During the Summer Term, we will be focussing on our school attendance and launching a new       
initiative called, Show up to Glow up and SHINE! 

Team Work 

We will also be relaunching an initiative in which classes can work together to earn and achieve 
stars. This can be done through, attendance, outstanding behaviour and going above and beyond for 
the school community. This initiative will be called, Reach for the Stars! 

A Message from us to you! 

Keep an eye out for our special SHINE postcards which will be sent out to children who have been 
recognised for their behaviour or achievement each week! 

Listen contains the same letters as silent  

There is a difference between listening and waiting for your turn to talk  



Attendance  

Our attendance target for each class in 

school is 97%+ each week.   

Our attendance has dipped significantly. 

Let’s aim for 100% attendance during the Summer Term! 

Please make every effort to get your child into school 

You have to be in to win! 

 

97% - 1 star 

98-99%  -  

100% -                  

Year  Percentage  Number of 

Nursery 98% 2 

Reception  96% 0 

Year 1  97% 1 

Year 2  94% 0 

Year 3  100% 3 

Year 4  97% 1 

Year 5  91% 0 

Year 6  88% 0 

Attendance 

A big well done to our Year 3 class this week who 
have been in school every day and achieved 100% 
attendance. They will receive a treat of their choice 
next week.  

 

 

During the Summer Term, we will be focussing on our 
school attendance and launching a new initiative 

called, Show up, to Glow up and SHINE! 

 

 P.E. Kits  
Children are attending school without the correct    
uniform. Children must wear the correct uniform 
and suitable footwear at all times. Parents of 
those children who do not attend school in the 
correct uniform will be contacted and asked to 
bring the correct items to school. Children are now 
able to wear their Summer Uniform.  

Save the Date 

5/5/23 Coronation Event afternoon for children. 

The children will have a party lunch on the   

playground. (Weather pending) They will then 

complete various activities in the afternoon.   

Children will be able to wear their own clothes for 

this day and can wear something red, white and/

or blue. Letter will follow.   

9th May to 12th May 2023  

Year 6 SATS assessment week 

15th May to 19th May 2023  

Year 2 SATS assessment week 

19/5/23 - Year 4 Communions 

19/5/23—Break up for half term 

5/6/23—Return to school 

Communication and Information 

You can contact us on— 

Tel: 0151 477 8590 

email: stjohnfisher.de@knowsley.gov.uk  

Photograph email   

photographs.sjf@stjohnfisherprimary.co.uk  

Mass Times: 

Fr Michael would love to see you all in Church 

to celebrate mass: 

Wednesday : 9:15  

Saturday: 5.30PM—St John Fisher Church  

Sunday: 11AM—St Columba’s Church  
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